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Dear Democratic Legislators of Oregon, 

 

As a fourth generation Oregonian born in Portland and a former 35 year long 

Democrat this continued abuse and mismanagement of hard working Oregonian's 

dollars reminds me of why I left the Democrat Party.   

 

How you could possibly justify raising taxes in any regard after mismanaging what 

you've already taken is incomprehensible!  Perhaps you should consider cutting 

waste and fraud rather than growing the government, bureaucracies and lining the 

pockets of NGO's.   

 

All of this on the heels of supporting the withholding of $1 Billion of Oregonian's 

kicker to pay for wildfire costs that could have been prevented with actual forest 

management??? 

 

Please resist your inclination to raise our taxes again and vote against HB2025. 

 

Sincerely,  

Angela Pederson  


